
Members of the Bar and the Public are
Welcome

To Attend and Observe

A Special Open Subcommittee Meeting of the

Advisory Committee for the Federal Rules of Bankruptcy
Procedure

The participating committee members and invited judges, academics,
lawyers, court and judiciary personnel will be considering a proposal to
revise and restructure Part VIII of the Bankruptcy Rules (governing
appeals) to make them clearer, more consistent with the Federal Rules of
Appellate Procedure and more comprehensive.  Copies of a draft of the
proposal will be available at the meeting.

The Meeting Will be Held on

Wednesday September 30, 2009

from 9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

in the John Chipman Gray Room of Pound Hall
at

Harvard Law School
1545 Massachusetts Avenue

Cambridge, MA

For information on the meeting, contact: Rules_Support@ao.uscourts.gov


